Thank you for volunteering!

From Natalie Manfre:
please send any pictures to be included in the yearbook to Kennedyschoolpics@gmail.com

What PTSO needs from Class Parents:
e Organize parties with teachers (PTSO does not organize)
e Reaching out to you to get volunteers for events going on
e Send out a letter to introduce yourself-ask parents for contact info (email, cell phone)
and donations for class parties: Shutterfly, signup genius, ask parents if they are ok with
sharing pictures
o  When you send intro letter-Cc:board members kimberlymaycollins@gmail.com,

kbonanni57@gmail.com, nmilano926@gmail.com, sweetcelebrations2016@gmail.com
leynalillia@gmail.com steingart@hotmail.com, amybengi@gmail.com
kengland827 @gmail.com

e Collect $10 to spend for class parties or end of the year party (Carnival)

e Survey Parents-how are you getting your PTSO news? (FB, remind, instagram?)

What PTSO can give you:
e We are there for support (ex. if there are no table cloths for a party we can help you out)

Teachers requesting Carnival Day-No end of year picnic or family BBQ
April or early May-all day event

16 classes-each class do 1 big thing (inflatable, tye dye, etc)

Parents have to man the bounce houses (30 min. Online video to train)
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